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Kenneth Law
Inviting you to these two events:

JUNE 27 (Thursday) at 8 pm. ZOOM PRAYER MEETING
(Cantonese) with Kenneth and Vania Law. I will report on the
most recent development of this mission project. (Zoom ID:
838 3394 2889 PW: 943164）

1.

JULY 7 (Sunday) at 3PM. COMMISSIONING CEREMONY for
Kenneth and Vania Law. All are welcome, no registration
necessary. Address: EFCC Kong Fok Church - 1/F, Far East
Finance Centre, Admiralty.

2.

Multi-National Taiwan Mission Project

Prayer Items

Several Taiwanese churches are eager to
partner with us on this project. Two
missionary families from USA plan to join
our project. They will visit our Taiwanese
partner churches this July. The
missionaries are presently undertaking
training and fund raising, and are
expected to relocate to Taiwan in the first
part of 2025. Vania and I plan to move to
Taiwan this coming September.

This mission project was initiated by four
EFC (Evangelical Free Church)
denominations, including Hong Kong, USA,
Singapore and Malaysia. Our plan is to
cooperate with Taiwanese churches to
plant bilingual churches (English and
Mandarin) at suitable locations in Taiwan.
We are also open to planting our own
bilingual churches at locations where local
partner churches are not available.

Taiwan Mission – A Collaborative effort led by God’s Spirit 
Missionary Prayer Letter

May - July 2024

If you would like to know more about this ministry, please contact me via Phone/ WhatsApp
(+852-6600-0516) or Email (kenslaw@gmail.com). 

Pray for the revival of the church in Taiwan.1.
Pray for the above-mentioned July 7 Commissioning Ceremony,
that it will be a blessing to every attendee. 

2.

Pray that the Lord will raise more workers for this project – lead
English pastors/missionaries as well as missionaries skilled in
disciples training, counselling, administration, etc.  

3.

Pray that the Lord will provide the fund needed by each
missionary, as well as the “common pool” fund mentioned above. 

4.

Pray for the above-mentioned July trip undertaken by the
missionaries to Taiwan, that both our partner churches and
missionaries will be guided by the Holy Spirit as they discuss how
to work together on this bilingual church planting project. 

5.

Pray that the missionaries will find suitable housing in Taiwan, and
that they will adjust well to the new environment. 

6.

Pray that the Lord will grant Vania and myself the health to carry
out our responsibilities, including the preparatory work for
relocating to Taiwan this fall.

7.

During our most recent trip to Taiwan (April 25 – May 3), my wife Vania and I
visited several churches and two seminaries. We had very good fellowship
with Taiwanese church leaders about our mission plan. Praise the Lord! 

This mission project requires lead English
pastors/missionaries as well as missionaries
skilled in disciples training, counselling,
administration, etc. In addition to each
missionary being responsible for raising
his/her financial support, we have
established a “common pool” fund to cover
expenditures associated with rent,
renovation, registration and equipment
expenses. Since I have been appointed as the
Executive Director for this project, I am also
sharing the responsibility for this common-
pool fund raising. The annual fund raising
target for Hong Kong is $1.8 MM (HKD).
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